

Tel: 01903 233835 / 231512 E-mail: info@davison.w-sussex.sch.uk www.davison.w-sussex.sch.uk

March 2021

## Dear Parent/Carer

We will be holding a home clothes day on Friday 19<sup>th</sup> March 2021 in support of Red Nose Day (RND) and the Friends of Davison High School (FODS), our school's PTA.

The last 12 months have been incredibly tough and it feels more important than ever to find new ways of having some fun so we are hoping to harness the 'power of fun' into lasting change on RND. To do this, we want to maximise the enjoyment of the day by encouraging students to wear something a little wacky, such as wearing spots and stripes together, colours that clash or long brightly coloured socks over their trousers! And especially clothing which is red in colour!

As well as being part of something positive, we will be using RND as a learning opportunity. We will explore the issues facing young people across the world, and how the money we raise can help them.

RND continues to make a difference to the lives of millions of people across the UK and around the world, through fundraising and building awareness around important issues. They work with projects and organisations to tackle four of the biggest challenge's society faces today: Improving mental health, a safe place for everyone, a world where children thrive and freedom from fear, violence or discrimination.

If you daughter wears home clothes on Friday 19<sup>th</sup> March we ask you to make a £1.00 donation please. **Payments can be made through WisePay only (no cash payments)**, which can be accessed <a href="here">here</a> or through our school website by clicking on the 'Parents and Students' tab on the right-hand side of the page, then selecting WisePay. After logging in please select 'Tickets and Events', 'Home Clothes Day'. If you require any help with WisePay, you will find a useful page of FAQs <a href="here">here</a> or on our school website under the section, Letters & Forms. Alternatively, you can email <a href="mailto:payments@davisonhigh.school">payments@davisonhigh.school</a>

Please can we ask for your help in maintaining the spirit of fundraising by making sure your daughter considers the following:

- Students who have PE on this day, must wear clothing which allows them to participate appropriately in their PE lesson, this includes wearing PE trainers
- Jewellery/make-up/nail polish are in line with school policy
- No bare midriffs

N. Runyard.

- No dyed or coloured sprayed hair
- The usual classroom equipment i.e. pens, pencils etc. are brought into school

Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Nimie Bunyard Community Manager 7 Yellow Form tutor FODS Trustee













